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Science in Action 
Year 4 to 6 students using practical science to build bridges. 

T20 Milo Cricket 
On Monday our year 4 to 6 students were given the 
opportunity to take part in the T20 Milo Cricket day. This day 
was provided by Cricket NSW as part of their School Sport 
Program. 
The students enjoyed the day immensely and learnt some 
new cricket skills. Thanks Cricket NSW! 
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SHOW 
Thank you to Mr Neil Pokoney for taking down our show exhibit. Congratulations to those students 
who received prizes. Thank you to the teachers for their hard work throughout the year towards the 
artwork.  
Congratulations to the following students who received prizes at the Show; 
First Place    Second Place 
Bree Franklin    Harrison Corke, Riley Dries 
Tayla Leadbitter   Lana Leadbitter, Tyler Walsh and Lincoln Curtis 
Of course there were lots of Highly Commended and Award Certificates given to our students. 
Well done everyone, your work was amazing. 
 
Active After School Program 
This is the last week for Active this week. The Active After School program will commence for Term 4 
on Tuesday 16th October. Please remember Active staff finish at 4.30pm. 
 
Concert 
There will be a full dress rehearsal for the Concert on Monday 17th September between 9.30am to 
12.00pm. If you have not already done so, please send your child’s costume etc  to school as soon as 
possible. If you are unsure of what your child needs, please see their class teacher. 
 
Crazy Hair Day 
On the last day of Term we will be holding a Crazy Hair Day. Students may wear Mufti on this day, for 
a gold coin donation. Money raised will be given to Cystic Fibrosis. Please support this day and help 
a worthy cause. 
 
NAPLAN Results 
For those students in Year 3 and 5 who participated in the NAPLAN tests this year, their 
results will be sent home Tuesday 18th September. If you would like to discuss these results 
with your child’s class teacher, please contact the school to arrange an appointment. 
 

What’s Going On! 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
10th – 14th 
September 

Cricket Rec 
Grounds 4-6 

Active After 
School Care 

 Middle 
School 

Kinders visit 
the Preschool 
Active After 
School Care 
(last day) 

 

17th – 21st 
September 

Full Dress 
Rehearsal for 

Concert  
9.30 – 12pm 

Concert 
6.00pm 

Toppy Hall 
 

 Middle  
School 

Crazy Hair 
Day 
Mufti Day 
Special 
Canteen Day 



 
 
 

 
 

          
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

         
 
 
          

 
 

MMMeeerrriiittt   AAAwwwaaarrrdddsss   
        
       Harry Judd, Josh Pettit, 
Harry Judd, Josh Pettit,   Tayla Leadbitter, Tyler Walsh, 
       Jayden Mallinson, Tyla Wright 
       And Phoebe Pursehouse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SSSpppooorrrtttsss   AAAwwwaaarrrdddsss   

    
         

Brennan Pursehouse 
Luke Reid 
Molly Apolony 

SSStttuuudddeeennnttt   ooofff   ttthhheee   WWWeeeeeekkk   
 

       Riley Dries 
       Tylecia Stear 
       Maddi O’Meley 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Kinder Orientation Program will commence in Term 4. 
 
12th November  9.00am to 12.00pm   ½ day 
 
19th November  9.00am to 12.00pm   ½ day 
 
26th November  9.00am to 3.00pm   full day 
 
3rd December   9.00am to 3.00pm   full day 
 
If you know anyone who would like to take part in our 
Orientation Program please ask them to contact the school. 
They can take part in all of the program, or come and try out 
the school for any part of the program. 
 

We invite new members of the community or people with school 
age children to visit our school. 
Come and visit and stay for a guided tour of our friendly school. 

P&C News 
 
Special Canteen Day – Friday 21st September 
Please complete and return the PIZZA note at the end of this 
newsletter. 
 
Due to the recent break-ins and vandalism at the school, the P&C 
are raising funds to assist in the purchase of security cameras for 
the school. To assist in the fundraising we are having supper after 
the school concert at a cost of $5.00 per person. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Concert 
 

You Are Invited 
 

Tuesday 18th September 
 

Commencing at 6.00pm 
@ Wyalong Hall 

 

A great show has been planned 
involving all students. 

 

Come and enjoy your children’s 
performances! 

 

Bring your friends and family – 
Everyone Welcome! 



Community Notices 
 

                                                                                                         
 

 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Awards 

West Wyalong Junior Tennis 
Club Championships 

Sunday 16th September 
9.30 start 
Singles  

10 & under, 12 & U, 14 & U, 16 &U  
Doubles & Mixed Doubles U16 & U12 

$3 entry per player per event 
Names to:    Sandy Jewell    69722806 
              or   Julia Sutcliffe   69721978 

Everyone welcome 
 

 
 
BLAND PRESCHOOL 
INFORMATION / ORIENTATION SESSION 
 

Monday, 8 October 2012 
1.00pm to 2.30pm 

 
ENROLMENTS FOR 2013 ARE NOW BEING TAKEN 
 
The Bland Preschool will be holding an Information / 
Orientation Session on Monday, 8 October and invite all 
interested parents to come along.  The Session will not 
only provide parents and children the chance to view the 
classrooms and playgrounds but also the opportunity for 
parents to talk with staff about their child. 
 
The Bland Preschool provides a caring environment, 
offering an educational program supported by qualified 
teachers who focus on preparing your child for school. 
 
You will need to; 
• Contact the Preschool’s Office on 6972 2795 if you are 

interested in attending. 
o An information pack, including an enrolment form, will 

be posted to you. 
• Bring your child’s birth certificate. 
• Bring your child’s immunisation book. 
• A $20.00 non-refundable booking fee applies.  This does 

not ensure your child a placement. 
 

 
West Wyalong Little A’s 

 
Friday 14.09.12 – Program 3 Events 

(Hurdles) 
 

Reminder to parents: 
Children trialling must register this week. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Canteen Special Pizza Day 

Friday 21st September  
We are holding a special pizza day on the last day of term with pizza’s from the Luxor 

Café. 
The choices are Meat Lovers or Hawaiian. 

 
For $6 you get pizza, a can of drink and an ice cream. 

 
Please fill in the form below with your child’s preference and return it to school before 

Thursday 20th September so orders can be placed. 
 

NOTE: There will be no other lunch items available on this day. 
................................................................................................................................................ 
 
Childs name: ......................................................................................................................... 
 

Meat Lovers   
 
  Hawaiian

WEST WYALONG 
JUNIOR BASKETBALL   

~ 2013 ~ 
REPRESENTATIVE SEASON 

(Western Junior League) 
TRIALS 

FOR ALL INTERESTED PLAYERS  
 

 YOU MUST ATTEND TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR 
SELECTION! 

 
FOR ALL UNDER 12 GIRLS & BOYS 

Wednesday 12th September 
 

 FOR UNDER 14 GIRLS & BOYS 
Wednesday 19th September 

 
FOR UNDER 16 & 18 BOYS 
MONDAY 16th September 

 
(AGE REQUIREMENTS – players to be eligible for 
 Under 12’s in the 2013 season must not be turning 

12 next year) 
Selections will be at the discretion of the 

Committee and Coaches 
 

Where:  At the Stadium 
Time:  4.30pm - 6.00pm 

When:  Starting Wednesday, 12th 
September 2012 

 



 


